
From: Marks, Jaclyn
Sent: 6/21/2011 2:06:25 PM

Redacted ; Allen,To:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

RedactedDouglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov);Cc:
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: FW: PG&E UOG developer contact

David and Meredith,

I don’t understand what the delay is in providing us a PG&E Solar UOG permitting contact. 
Please provide us a contact by tomorrow. If you wish to be on the call when we speak to your 
UOG permitting expert, we can accommodate that.

Thank you,

Jaclyn

Jaclyn Marks - Energy Division - 
Commission - iaclvn.marks@couc.ca.aov - ■

- California Public Utilities
h ttp i//www.couc.ca.oov/renewables

From: Newman, Thomas (Intern)
Sent: Tuesday, Junp 71 7011 1 -45 PM
To: Marks, JaclvnJRedacted
Subject: RE: PG&E UOG developer contact

Thanks David (and Jaclyn!). Sorry for the delay, I was out of town last week.

Following up- my focus is on the current permitting process at the local level for ground based non- 
thermal production of less than 50 MW- the kinds of projects that don't come through the PUC or CEC. 
Questions include: Anecdotally or more generally, how long does the permitting process take? What 
differences have emerged between counties? What similarities exist?
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Does this help? The basic issue is that there are 58 counties in CA with potentially 58 different 
processes-- but there are movements to coordinate this process, and so I'm working on figuring out 
where we stand and where we might be/should be headed.

Thanks for any help you can provide,

Tommy

From: Marks, Jaclyn 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 12:35 PM 
jo j Redacted '
Cc: Newman, Thomas (Intern)
Subject: RE: PG&E UOG developer contact

Tommy is reviewing the permitting process, so the questions are very basic. Since PG&E has 
experience permitting 20 MW solar PV projects, we’d like to learn more about your experience.

- Energy Division • ■ ■ -
- iaclvn.marks@couc,ca.aov - ■ http://wwv

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 12:16 PM
To: Marks, Jaclyn
Cc: Newman, Thomas (Intern)
Subject: Re: PG&E UOG developer contact

Sorry Jaclyn just getting to this. Are there specific questions you want answered? I would like to give 
our person a heads up first. Perhaps it might be best if we schedule a few minutes to chat.

Please let me know, 
David

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2011 11:18 AM
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RedactedTo
Cc: Newman, Thomas (Intern) <thomas.newman@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: PG&E UOG developer contact

David,

We have some questions about the PG&E’s experience with permitting its solar UOG projects. Can you 
please put me in touch with the right person?

Thanks,
Jaclyn

Jaclyn Marks - Energy Division - 
Commission - iaclvn.marks@cpuc.ca.aov - ■

- California Public Utilities
h ftp ://www.cpuc.ca.ciov/renewables
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